
LAIDLAW SCHOOL  

BBQ 

June 11th, 2014 
 

Planning for the 2014 Annual BBQ is underway! 
 

We are hoping that our families will consider sponsoring this year’s BBQ 
and help our school achieve a COOL learning environment for all our 

students.  Last year, with the help of our BBQ and Grooveathon 
sponsors, we were able to install 3 new air conditioning units.  This has 

had an amazing impact on these 3 classrooms.  We are well on our 
way to being able to do another installation this summer.  

Your support is needed to make this happen. 
 

We understand that it is not possible for everyone to donate their time 
to the BBQ but you can make a real contribution by becoming a 

Sponsor, either by your family or through your business. In either case, 
we would be pleased to provide you with a charitable tax receipt! 

 
Please send your donation payable to PTESF  

By June 2nd, 2014. 
 

Your support makes a difference!   
 
 

Levels of Sponsorship: 
$100, $250 & $500 


